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  THE RED PRESS  

     
                               

We hope you enjoy this “Year in Review” issue.  It has been a busy year for 
the GOP and our candidates and 2024 will prove to be the busiest yet! We are 
always looking for volunteers to get our messages out and help our 

candidates secure victory.   

We wish all of you, health and happiness in the New Year. 

Mike Bollas, Chairman 

Jan. 2024- Issue 24 - To subscribe to this newsletter, visit our website:  trumbullohrepublicans.com 

 

May you all enjoy health, happiness 
and prosperity in the year to come. 



 

 

MAI  

 

 

1195-B Niles Cortland Rd. SE 

Warren, OH  44484 

234.806.4973 

 NEW HOURS 
 

 
Beginning Jan. 8, 2024 

Monday     11 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Tuesday      closed 

Wednesday    11 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Thursday       closed 

Friday         11 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Saturday     closed 

Sunday        closed 
If you are interested in volunteering, please 
email Trumbull GOPChair@gmail.com 

 

 

 



   

 

Trumbull County Republican Women held their Christmas luncheon Dec. 
7th at the Chophouse with guest speaker, Valerie Kokor, who spoke on 
her 35 years working at the CDC. 

  

  



 

  

 

 

Comments on Governor 
DeWine’s veto of House Bill 68 

 
 

 

 

 

  



  

 

Candidate Spotlight 

 

 

 



  

 

 
 

Nick Santucci 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2023 Trumbull County Republican Party Lincoln Dinner 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

  

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parades, Picnics and Parties 

  
 



 

  

  

 

 

  

   

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    
   

 

 

  

 

 

Trumbull County Board of Elections 
Open House for newly renovated facility 

 

  



  

 

This is a great opportunity for high school and college students or those 
recently graduated, to get involved.  If you know anyone interested in 
participating in this week-long experience, please have them reach out to 
TrumbullGOPChair@gmail.com and we will put you in touch with 
coordinators.  The Trumbull County Republican Party will sponsor two 
individuals who are committed to this mission. (after screening) 

 

 The Trumbull County Republican Party has established their own Chapter of the 
Ohio Young Republicans.  We have bright and enthusiastic young conservatives 
who are currently working with the party to build our membership and attract 
brilliant young minds to work with other conservatives and contribute to saving 
our country and assisting candidates.  This organization provides opportunities 
for young conservatives to learn how to campaign, network and gain knowledge 
and experience of grassroots efforts.  It also provides a foundation for those who 
might be thinking about running for public office in the future. 

If you are interested, or know of someone who might be interested, please reach 
out to TrumbullGOPChair@gmail.com.  We will be hosting a meeting after the 
holidays to get started in many programs and campaigns. 

Trumbull County Young 
Republicans 

mailto:TrumbullGOPChair@gmail.com


  

 

 

 
Joyce and Tony Bernard for 
Trumbull County 
Commissioner 



  Trumbull County Republican Party 

Annual Ronald Reagan BBQ 
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Trumbull County 
Republican Party 

2023 Christmas Party 

 

  

 

 

  

   

Fundraising Crew – Cheryl Tennant, Roberta Hiller, Deanna Longo, Luanne Bollas, 
Patty Hansen, Helen Gawne, Joni Gawne, Marleah Campbell 

Jack Deal, Mr. and Mrs. Bob Tucker 

Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Crank, Judge 
Mark Hanni 

Anthony Bettura 

Mayor Diedre Petrosky, 
Mike Hovis, Sen. O’Brien 

Mr. and Mrs. Matt Dolan, Senator Sandy O’Brien, Cheryl Tennant, 
Judge and Mrs. Gene Lynch, Judge Tom Campbell 

Bob Sincich, Christian Sincich, 
Dave Thomas and Dr. Badi 
Altawil 

Rick Hernandez, Mr. and Mrs. Matt Dolan, David 
DeChristefaro, Joanne Szczyglowski, Judge Dan Hawkins 

Atty. and Mrs. David Engler 



 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tony and Joyce Bernard 

Mike and Kristine Wilson 
Nick Santucci, Jessica and Matt Dolan 

Atty. Sarah Thomas Kovoor 

Vickie Tomsich and her 
beautiful mother 

Mike Wilson the Entertainer and 
Mike Wilson for Trumbull County 
Sheriff 

Rick Hernandez, Dawn Zinni, David DeChristefaro 
and David Kalk 

Patty and Doug Hansen 

Tony and Joyce Bernard, 

Jim and Trudy Dunlap 

Mike and Stephanie Hovis, David Thomas 
and Beth Haddle 

Trumbull County Republican 
Women’s Club 

For submissions to this newsletter, please send your information to mcampbell87@mail.com.  Pictures and graphics must be in jpg or png format 
to be used.  I reserve the right to determine what is published, and to size/resize as space is limited.  Please submit your materials by the 26th of 
each month.  This newsletter is not the property of the Trumbull County Republican Party but shares information on behalf of the Republican 

party and its candidates.  Marleah Campbell, Publisher/Editor   
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